
CLEVEDON SPORTS CLUB
CFC would like to welcome 
Fiona Young the new Club 
Manager to the Clevedon 
Sports Club.
All members of CFC are also members of
the Clevedon Sports Club which is where
our Clubrooms are now based. $5 of our
subs goes towards this membership.
James White and Summer Deverell are
the CFC representatives on the Sports
Club committee.
The Sports Club bar is open on a Friday
evening from 4PM . For regular updates
about events at the Sports Club, check
out their Facebook page at
https://www.facebook.com/clevedonspo
rtsclub

CLUB UPDATES

We currently have 78 kids registered in

our junior teams. We have four Small

Whites teams who play on a Friday night

at Papakura City FC (the u8 Colts, u8

Crusaders, u7 Cyclones and u6 Chiefs).

And we have four teams who play in the

NRF Competition. (the u12 Bumblebees,

u11 Chargers, u9 Cubs, u9 Cheetahs).

Whilst, we no longer have a girls team,

we still have 5 girls who are registered

under CFC and play in a mixed

CFC/Papakura team. This has been made

possible with our MOU with Papakura

City FC

NEWSLETTER

AGM 2021
Thanks to those who attended our AGM
and Coaches get together at Hallertau
last weekend.
Our CFC Committee was reconfirmed at
the AGM and is as follows:
James White (President)
Summer Deverell (Secretary)
Billie Murison (Treasurer)
Hayley Davis (Committee)
Tina Ilich (Committee)
Charlotte Fleming (Committee).

If you would like to get hold of us at any
time, please contact us on
clevedonfootballclub@gmail.com

Hello CFC Members
We look forward to bringing you more regular Club news updates.
If you have any snippets to share that you would like included in our
Newsletter please email to us at clevedonfootballclub@gmail.com

SUBS 2021
Thank you to all members who have
already paid their Subs for 2021. And a
special thanks to our CHIEFS team…who
are the only team entirely paid up.
Awesome work CHIEFS.
If you have not already made payment,
please do so as soon as possible. Our
payments to NRF are now due and we
need your payments to make this
possible.

The CFC account number is 

BNZ Papakura 02-1256-0030654-83 

Subs for 2021 are $120 per player. 

Please use your child’s name and 

grade/age/team name as a reference.  
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